

RECEIVED

SEP 0 3 2014

SERVICE DEVELOPMENT

3000 Landerholm Circle SE - Bellevue, WA 98007-6484 - www.bellevuecollege.edu

August 27, 2014

Victor Obeso King County Metro 201 S Jackson St. Seattle, WA 98104

Dear Mr. Obeso,

Thank you for the opportunity to collaborate with you regarding Route 271 and its service to Bellevue College. We appreciate exploring options that reduce costs for King County Metro while maintaining a high-level of service to our community.

With regards to the options presented by King County Metro, Bellevue College commits to exploring the design alternatives such that they improve the safety of pedestrians and increase the speed of service through campus. Toward this end, we commit to spending up to \$200,000 in improvements to road infrastructure over the next academic year. Of the design alternatives presented, the replacement of "speed bumps" for "speed humps" is a subject which requires further clarity. We request further coordination with your engineering team and you to identify the best solution.

It is my belief that we can address the safety and service concerns of both Bellevue College and King County Metro. I am grateful for the opportunity to work with you on extending transit service in the future.

Sincerely,

Ray White

Vice President of Administrative Services

Bellevue College

(425) 564-3342